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Updated guidance: appointment mapping

Practices will be aware that there is a contractual obligation to complete appointment mapping by the end of July.
To ensure that the data is accurate this will take some time and planning. We have updated our summary of the national guidance with some tips to

improve your data accuracy.

You can access the summary here.
This page was updated on 29 June 2021 to reflect the deadline moving from the end of June to the end of July.



